
The newly appointed acting principal of CAE,  Prof. Peter M. Ngau , took the opportunity on Monday 
May 18, 2015, to meet the college web champions from different departments. He promised them that 
he will always be at the forefront to ensure that they get the necessary support from him, in order for 
the college to perform exceptionally well in all web related areas. 
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